
 

Serco moves into Port Elizabeth

Serco has officially opened a Port Elizabeth branch with offices and a workshop situated at 9 Aldo Park in Greenbushes.

Many of Serco’s key customers have opened distribution centres in the Eastern Cape region in recent years, resulting in
increasing numbers of Serco vehicles on the roads in that area.

Said managing director Clinton Holcroft: “The depot is small but we are proud that we now have a Serco flag in PE to
support our product and customers, and are committed to providing skills transfer and full support to the local team to see
the depot flourish and grow.”

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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